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July 25,
1 9 3 3 .

Dear Misa Phllp,

.ith the i:izi?inW:r„ï
' °ie?0eA?nf **• School of Agriculture, it is, of course,

student a Intending to go on for their Bachelor 
°; Science degree should enroll for the first year as 
etudente In Agriculture, because, for other reasons, the
-eea -B Agriculture are lower than those for Household 
*1 cl©no®#

How would it be if we insisted that a' student 
going on for Household Science degree should enroll ae 
a student in the School of Household Science from the 
eg^nning? And, further, that we should refuse permission 

lor vhose taking the first year ae students in Agriculture 
to continue, in the second year as students in Household 
science?

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal

Mise Bessie Pfcilp,
Director, School of Household Science, 
Macdonald College F.O., P*Q.
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